
 

Autumn 

Term 

Reading, writing and maths 

activities are encouraged all 

year round in addition to 

creative and outdoor 

activities. There will also be 

daily opportunities for 

children to be active. 

Events/Celebrations 

We will be spending some time 

looking into any events or 

celebrations that may be 

happening over the upcoming 

months, Halloween, Bonfire 

Night, Diwali and of course the 

season of Advent. 
 

Getting to Know You. 
This will be our main topic 

this term. We want to spend 
this entire term getting to 
know the children. So, we 

can move forward, plan and 
structure OSC around their 
wants, needs and interests. 

 

Autumn 

Leaves changing colour, air 

becoming crisp. Everybody loves 

autumn. We will be exploring our 

school grounds and the local area 

for signs of autumn and changes 

in our surroundings. We might 

need to have some hot chocolate 

and smores.   
 

Everyone is Welcome 

In OSC we like to open our doors to other members of 
staff. They can call in for a visit and maybe an activity or 

two. I am really looking forward to having some new faces 
in OSC and trying new things. 

 

Online and In School Homework Help 

There will now be a more structured time for 

children who need help with homework or online 

activities. We can also listen to them read and 

assist with any spelling, timetables homework they 

may need.  

New Faces 

We will spend some time getting to know each other this 
tern and welcoming any new faces to our OSC family. In 

OSC we are all different but we all stick together. 


